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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson’

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 3:51 PM
To: 'mceray400@bellsouth.net’
Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: 2nd DELIVERY ATTEMPT: FW. AIRS ID# 0250823-006-AG Amerlclean Inc. 1486 NE Miami
: : Garden Dr, Miami, FL 33179 : ,

- Attachments: 0_250823-006-AG;AmericIeanlhc.pdf

Dear Ms. McCray,

I have not yet received a résponse from'you regarding my request (see my e-mail below dated 01/07/09) for
additional information that was omitted from your appllcatlon to renew your Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner Air
General Permit Registration. ‘

Time is getting short. There are only seven (7) déys left in the review period and if | haven't received the
requested missing information before that t|me | may have to deny your permit application and | really don’t want
to have to do that. . A

If you have any questions.or concerns, please e-mail or call as soon as possible.

Thank you and have a great day!
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management
Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

| ’:.V_COMM{MCATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to publlc disclosure

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2009 9:00 AM .

To: 'mccray400@bellsouth.net’

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: AIRS ID# 0250823-006-AG Amerlclean Inc. 1486 NE Miami Garden Dr, Miami, FL 33179

Dear Ms. McCray Jac;kson,

1/21/2009
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It was a pleasure to speak with you yesterday regarding your application for the Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner
Air General Permit.

I have attached an electronic copy of the application form which you have submitted and have highlighted those
questions/areas on the form which were left unanswered. Your responses to these questions are requested in
order to complete the review & registration process. Without your response to these questions, your application
may be denied and we would prefer that not to happen.

Once you have completed the areas/questions requested, you may FAX those pages to my attention at (850)
922-6979 and | will include them as an addendum to your original application.

As of today there are twenty-one (21) days left in the review period for your application, so your immediate
attention to this matter is appreciated.

If you should have any questions regarding your application please don't hesitate to e-mail or call.
Thank you and have a great day and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely,
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

R CoMMUNICATE

in plain tanguage

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

1/21/2009




